
House Sorting Day has 
commenced! Each new 6th 
grader has been assigned a 
“House” to participate in for the 
rest of their middle school 
years. Ask your child about his 
or her House, and read on to 
learn more about our sorting day 
festivities!

Together, set schedule & 
expectations. Check-in 
examples: 

- How are you doing 
today?

- Do you have any 
questions?

- How can I help you have 
a great day?

POP TAB collection challenge! This 
is for a charity through the Ronald 
McDonald House of PGH! 
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Most children thrive when 
they have routines and 
structure. Schools set 

specific routines for students 
to follow during the day. 
Schools often post these 

schedules in classrooms or 
give them to students at the 
beginning of the school year 

or term.

When schools are not in 
session, students may have 
fewer predictable routines, 

which can increase their 
anxiety and challenging 

behaviors. To cut down on 
behavior problems, families 

and caregivers can mimic 
school routines with their 

children and set up times for 
learning, exercise, and play. 

It’s helpful if these routines are similar to what 
students are already familiar with from school. 
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The mission of the RASD Middle School House system is to create a 
middle school community where students work together to support each 
other as they grow academically throughout their middle school years.  
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On September 21st, 6th graders will be 
sorted into their new House… where 
will they end up? Who knows?!

The sixth graders will sit in the sorting 
chair and then confetti from their 
chosen House will fly through the air! 

Once their House has been sorted.. 
The child will move… to a seat with 
their teammates… where cheering 
ensues!

This is now their House throughout 
middle school! Each year they’ll 
compete for the prestigious HOUSE 
CUP! 




